Principal Search for Christ the King School
2023-24 job posting on the Diocese Employment Opportunities Website.
Christ the King School in Springfield is seeking a highly qualified Principal beginning July 1, 2023.  CTK School provides academic excellence in a Catholic environment for 511 students, preschool through 8th grade, during the 2022-'23 school year. Once this candidate has been selected, a search for an assistant principal will begin.
Applicants should hold a current Illinois Professional Educator's License in Elementary Education with an Administrative endorsement or actively in the process of completing an endorsement. The ideal candidate will be a practicing, faithful Catholic who is knowledgeable and supportive of the mission and philosophy of Catholic Schools and is committed to evangelization through excellence in Catholic education.
Applicants should send a resume and completed certified school staff application to the very Rev. Chris House, Pastor, 1930 Barberry Dr., Springfield, IL 62704. (217) 546-3527. More information can be found on our school website www.ctkcougars.com.
